
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Missionary Fellowship 

International, Maryland  

Beloved brethren, 
  

We have been called by God, and given a responsibility to carry the gospel to all 

nations. This is a command that applies to all who come to Christ (Matthew 16:19). Ask 

yourself, “Am I making an impact in the world?” God has empowered us with the gospel to 

do this. (Romans 1:16).  This gospel had the power to change our lives when we heard it; 

accordingly, we must make it heard the world over, and multitudes will come to Christ. We 

do not have to finish evangelizing our own communities, cities or even our nation, before 

taking the gospel elsewhere. Jesus Christ, did not let himself to be held down by one city, and 

if the apostles had waited to evangelize all of Israel before taking the gospel to the ends of 

the earth (Acts 1:8), then we would not have been Christians today. Likewise, our vision must 

be “world conquest” and we can all be involved in this, one way or the other. The nations are 

thirsty for the gospel. 

As Pastor Robinson shared, the higher we go up in the sky, the wider our vision 

becomes, and our cities look smaller. Similarly, the higher we go with God, more we see the 

needs of others, and not just the little world around us. God gives a greater anointing for a 

greater vision, and prosper a church that needs resources to fulfill a great vision.  

          Most of us heard some of the heart moving stories Pastor Robinson brought back 

from Brazil, and the financial hardship faced by the missionaries, that to some level, has 

inhibited the growth of a powerful work. We heard about the basic needs of the Pastor and 

his family, as well as the church. We plead with you to be moved to action in helping our 

brethren, not only to be able survive, but to preach the good news in a land so hungry for the 

gospel. More than ever, we encourage you to give the best you can, to the missions fund. 

There will be a special offering collected next Sunday for the ministry in Brazil, which will 

make a huge impact on the work. You can listen more about the Brazil trip on the website. 

     We would like to thank all who were at the bridal shower and bachelor party of Sis Lisa 

and Br Freddy. It was a great time of sharing, not only vital to them, but to the rest. Their 

wedding is planned for March 27th 2010 at 12:00pm. The whole church is invited to come 

and celebrate with them; more information will be communicated soon. 

The Riverdale assembly Bible study meeting still takes place on Monday nights and 

7:00pm at Pastor James' residence. Young converts and older believers are encouraged to 

attend, and get rich in the word. 

May the grace of the Lord Jesus Christ, and the love of God, and the sweet 

fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with you all.  
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Listen to Sermons from the 
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Convention 

 

Westminster Assembly: 

 

 Friday(03-5): Prayer Meeting  
at 7pm  

 

 Sunday (03-7): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

Riverdale Assembly: 
 

 Monday (3-1): Bible Study at 
7:00 p.m.  
 

 Friday(03-5): Prayer Meeting  
at 7pm  
 

 Saturday (03-6): Evangelism 
at 2 p.m. 

 

 Sunday (03-7): Worship 
Service at 10:00 a.m. 
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